
PSHE home learning 06/07/20 - Year Two 

This week, the children will be planning an experiment about the growth 

of a plant. By the end of the week, we’d like the children to plant a seed 

and watch them grow. We’re very aware that not everyone will have 

access to seeds or somewhere to plant – this is only optional however, it 

is something we would do in school.  

  

Session 1 – The Cautious Caterpillar 

What do you think this story will be about? Do you know what the word cautious means? Dissect 

the word ‘ous’ is a suffix, so what is the root word? (caution) What type of word do you think this is? 

(adjective). 

 

Read the story with someone in your family, maybe practise using echo reading with them? You 
could take turns reading a sentence or paragraph, maybe listen to someone read it to you and then 
you can read it back? 
 
Remember – reading the book more than once will build your reading confidence and reading 
fluency. 
 

Session 2- The Cautious Caterpillar 
Read the story again today, hopefully your reading will be more fluent than yesterday’s session!  

 

Use the ‘prompt questions’ PDF to work through the questions with someone (or yourself) in your 

work books, making note of your answers. Think about how this story might help us overcome our 

fears of moving up to Year 3.  

 

Session 3- The Cautious Caterpillar 
Using the differentiated reading comprehension, answer the questions on the back (make sure you 

focus on your inference and prediction skills – you must be clear with your answers!) 

 

The comprehensions are differentiated by stars at the bottom of the page: 

1 star – unconfident reader 

2 stars – fairly confident reader 

3 stars – confident reader (at this time of the year, we should aim for 3 stars!) 

The answers to the questions are also included.  

 Session 4 + 5  – The Cautious Caterpillar 

 

To begin our transition journey, we are going to begin our year 2 to 3 transition booklet. These can 

be kept and given to your next teacher when you arrive in September.  

 

Don’t forget, when you submit your work on Google Classroom, you can add extra comments that 

are private and to the teacher. This way, you can share with us your worries and we can talk 



through them together. Although we aren’t seeing each other right now, we’re still your teachers at 

the moment!  

 

There is a word search you can do too, just as an extra bit of fun!   

 

 

 


